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Bon View Elementary School 

2121 South Bon View Ave, Ontario, Ca 91761  

Ph (909) 947-3932   Fax (909) 459-2542 

 

 

 

July 20, 2021 

 

Dear Bon View Family: 

 

This is your Principal, Mr. Eddie Franco asking for your help on an important project. Our school is 

gathering information to help us qualify for more money for Bon View Elementary School. This is very 

important to our school and we are depending on you to help. 

 

We need you to fill out the attached form and return it to the school office no later than Friday, 

September 17, 2021. This form looks a lot like the meal application form, but it is different and does 

not determine your child’s eligibility for meals.  This year ALL STUDENTS AT Bon View Elementary 

WILL RECEIVE MEALS AT NO CHARGE. 

 

If you need any assistance with filling out the form, please see the helpful hints below. In addition, we 

will be happy and make ourselves available to help you during the following dates and times.  We will 

have English and Spanish support: 

 

Monday – Friday from 7:30 a.m. to 3:30 p.m. 

 

Thank you so much for your help and sending the form in by Friday, September 17, 2021 deadline.   

 

 

Sincerely, 

 

Mr. Eddie Franco 

Principal  

 

 
Helpful Hints on completing the 2021-2022 Alternative Income Form 

Please complete all steps of the form, including: 

 Step 1 – Student(s) information (name, grade, school, etc.).  If a student is a foster child please mark “x” 

in the indicated box. 

 Step 2 – If you receive CalFresh, CalWORKs, or FDPIR assistance, please fill in your identification 

number. 

 Step 3 –Choose the box that indicates the number of people living in your household then select the 

option that reflects your total monthly income. 

 Step 4 – Complete the name and address portion and sign the form. 

 
 

Eddie Franco 

Principal 

 

Josefina Avila 

Assistant Principal 


